
HARVEST DONATIONS 

Please help us to help others. 

As part of our harvest celebrations we 

are collecting non-perishable foods e.g. 

tins and packets to give to the Driffield 

Foodbank. These will 

be displayed in the hall to be 

referred to during Mrs Laird and 

Mrs Dixon’s harvest assembly next week. 

If all staff and pupils brought just one item, we 

would have almost 600 items to help families who 

are struggling. That would be AMAZING!!  

Your help would be much appreciated. Please 

send in your donations the school office.  
Please note: this year’s Harvest assembly is not being led by year 3 pupils, as has happened 

previously. Parents of year 3 pupils will be invited in to school for an assembly/performance 

later in the school year. Thanks. 


